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FDOT

Florida Department of Transportation

RICK SCOTT 1000 NW 111 Avenue RACHEL D. CONE
GOVERNOR Miami, FL. 33172-5800 INTERIM SECRETARY
May 9, 2017

Alfredo Quintero Jr., EI, CFM, CGC, CCC
Director of Public Works

Town of Cutler Bay, Department of Public Works
Cutler Bay Town Center

10720 Caribbean Bivd. Suite 105

Cutler Bay, FL 33189

Subject: Concurrence Letter for Construction Award
Safe Routes to School Cutler Bay Academy of advance Studies (Cutler Bay Middle)
FM # 436939-1
Federal ID: SRTS-372-A
Contract: G0J99
County: Miami-Dade

Dear Mr. Quintero:

The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) has received the subject Local Agency
Program (LAP) project’s bid tabulation and request for award concurrence. This letter serves as
a concurrence from the Florida Department of Transportation to The Town of Cutler Bay to
proceed with the award recommendation to Acosta Tractors, Inc.

Please be advised that, per 23 CFR 635.116 (b), all subcontractor’s contracts must be reviewed
and approved by the Department prior to execution by the prime contractor.

Attached please find:

e A Performance Evaluation form that FDOT will use, upon closing the project, to evaluate
your Agency during the execution and management of the subject project;

e An Excel workbook containing Invoicing instructions and templates for LAP
reimbursement requests

Please contact District VI LAP Project Manager Alfredo Reyna at (305) 470-5288 if you have
any questions or concerns.

Sincerely,

Aiah Yassin
District Local Program Administrator

Attachments:
LAP Performance Evaluation Form, Invoicing Instructions and Templates Workbook

Cc: Alfredo Reyna, File
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